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Notice of the National Association of Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander Health Workers and Practitioners (NAATSIHWP) 

2024 Annual General Meeting 
 

 
 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with the Corporations Act 2001, of the 2024 Annual General 
Meeting of the National Association of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Health Workers and 
Practitioners Limited to be held between 4.00pm to 5.00pm (AEDT) on 21 October 2024. 
 
The AGM will consider Ordinary Business, Audited Financial Statements, Annual Information 
Statements, endorse the outcomes of the 2024 election for TSI/NPA, SA, and QLD representatives on 
the NAATSIHWP Board. 
 
Date: 21 October 2024 

Venue:  Via Teams  
 
Time: 3.30pm for a 4.00pm start and 5.00pm AEDT finish 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact the NAATSIHWP office on (02) 6221 9221 or via email to 
eso@naatsihwp.org.au should you require any further assistance.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

David Follent 
Chairperson, NAATSIHWP 
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